
OFFICE ORDER 

 

CIRCULAR/NPS/2023-24/8 

 

Date: 16. 4. 2023 

 

Dear Students/Parents,  

 

1. Dear Parents, 

As per the Government announcement, there is  an increase in COVID cases and  the safety and well-

being of students and employees is our top priority. 

  

We are adhering to guidance from the  Department of Health,  

State Department of Education,  and Emergency Management in all  

decisions made. 

 

2. As per the orders of the government,we are sharing with you the COVID guidelines document, 

kindly adhere to these instructions and send your child with all the necessary items as required in 

school as mentioned in the instructions. 

 

3. Furthermore,we are sharing  the PPT of parent orientation for those parents who were not 

present in school on the day of orientation. 

 

4. The parents are requested to go through the parent orientation PPT and give the feedback.    

 

Regards 

Noida Public School 


